
 Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Church 

 
             1315 Eggbend Road           Marksville, LA 71351 

 
        Pastor:    Father Kurian Zachariah  
                         Cell: (318) 308-8580 
       
       Deacon:   Darrell Dubroc 
                         Cell: (318) 308-5136 
 
        Secretary:  Delilah Aymond (Tues.-Wed.-Thurs.) 
                             Hours: 8:00am until noon 
                             Office: (318) 253-9936 
 
        Director of Religious Education: 
                             Sondra Andes  
                             Cell: (318) 205-8744 

 
Contact Information:   

Office: 318-253-9936          Fax: 318-253-6300 
E-mail: lourdeschurch@bellsouth.net 

 
Website for the Weekly Church Bulletin:  www.ollsjbchurch.org 

Visit Our Lady of Lourdes Facebook Page 

 

Weekday Morning Mass : 
Tuesday, Thursday, Friday @ 7:30 

 
Communion Morning Service: 

Wednesday @ 7:30 w/ Deacon Darrell 
 

First Friday: 
Mass @ 7:30am 

Adoration: 2:00pm – 5:00pm  
    
              

WEEKEND MASSES: 

Saturday @ 4:00pm  

Sunday @ 7:30am & 10:30am  
 
 
 

mailto:lourdeschurch@bellsouth.net
http://www.ollsjbchurch.org/


Parish Pastoral Council Chairperson: Steven Bordelon                                      Altar Society President: Elaine Bordelon  
Parish Finance Council Chairperson: Kenneth Ducote                                        K.C.  Grand Knight: Steven Bordelon 
Cemetery Committee Chairperson: Coral Lamartiniere 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

   

Mass Intentions: 
 

Monday, November 9th – No Mass 
 
Tuesday, November 10th  – Mass @ 7:30am 
Kenneth, Hiram, Helen, and Jane Bonnette by 
Ledonia and boys 
 
Wednesday, November 11th – Communion Service @ 7:30am 
All Parishioners 
  
Thursday, November 12th – Mass @ 7:30am 
All Deceased Parishioners 
 
First Friday, November 13th – Mass @ 7:30am  
Landry and Dora Bernard by Cilta Carmouche 
 

Saturday, November 14th               Mass @ 4:00 pm 
Clarence Guillot by Raymond and Emma Luneau 
Walton and Thelma Carmouche by Gerald, Mary, and Gail 
Geraldine Guillot by Donald, Ronald, and Sandra 
Lany and Hilda Dauzat by Cilta Carmouche 
Morries Ravare by Liz Jones 
J.C. Carmouche by Don and Diane Bringol 
 
Sunday, November 15th     Mass @ 7:30 am 
Mildred Bordelon by Craig, Brent, and Jamie Bordelon 
Thomas Williber by Tommy, Monica, and William 
Charles Hawn, Sr. by Irbin and Brenda DeGrusha 
Bentley Gremillion by the family 
Carolyn Dauzat by Emma and Raymond Luneau 
Joe and Verlie Lemoine by the Ivory Lemoine family 
Briana Banks by M/M Brent Guillot  
All USA Service Men and Women Living and Deceased 
by Trista Miller Littell 
 
Sunday, November 15th                Mass @ 10:30 am                

Grant Pitre by Eddie and Deirdre Pitre 
Loretta Drouin by Peggy Bordelon 
Robert Bott by the Lamartiniere/Negrotto families 
 
 
                                                                                                                                              November 11, 2020                                                                                                                                
                                                                                                                                              

The Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time – Year A 
November 8, 2020 

 
 

Mass Servers 
 
Saturday, November 14th                            4:00 pm 
Lector: Kenneth Ducote (missalette) 
Ushers:  Four volunteers (2 ushers count in sacristy)  
 
Sunday, November 15th                               7:30 am 
Lector: Sharon Flash (missalette) 
Ushers:  Four volunteers (2 ushers count in sacristy)  
 
Sunday, November 15th                     10:30am 
Lector: Miche Balius (missalette) 
Ushers:  Four volunteers (2 ushers count in sacristy)  

 
No Eucharistic ministers or Altar servers. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                Pray for the Sick :    
Terry Bonnette, Martha Bringol, Joyce Carmouche, 
Helen and Lessie Carmouche, Ronald Coulon, Juanita 
Darbonne, Jessie Dauzat, Stella Dauzat, Mark Dubroc, 
Lilly Dubea, Susan Dupuy, Pressley Guilbeau, Drake 
Guillot, Roger Guillot, Mike and Jeanette Henderson, 
Stephanie Lamartiniere, Cody Lemoine, and Nora 
Lemoine, and Mickey Romano 

 
Homebound : 

Thomas and Bobbie Bordelon, Dalton Dupuy, Harold 
Guillot, Perry Guillot, Celise Lemoine, Nora Lemoine, 
and Carolyn D. White 

 
Nursing Home : 

Pierre Bernard, Bobbie and Juanita Darbonne, Elaine 
Dauzat, Maxine Ducote, Antoinette Guillot, Joyce 
Hines, Wilma Bott Jenkins, U.L. Lachney, Willie 
Lachney, Alton Lemoine, Priscilla Marchand, Mae 
Grace Mitchell, Shirlene Reynaud, Rella Rosa, Jenny 
Roy, and Willie Voohries 

   



 

 

Confessions: Saturday afternoon 3:15 – 3:50              Baptism: By appointment with the Priest                                                                                                                                                    
                         Sunday morning 7:00 - 7:20                    Matrimony: Contact the Priest 4 months before the wedding 

___________________________________________________________________________________________
 

Church Support for the Month of October  2020 
Regular Pew Collections $ 8,639.00 

Special Donations      $       705.73 

Total Pew and Donations      $    9,344.73 

Total Expenses      $  12,647.33 

Monthly Building Fund  
2020 Fall Collection (Deposited 
in the Building Fund) 

     $     590.00 
      
     $  4,340.00 

 
Diocesan Collection: 
This weekend there is a diocesan collection to support 
Radio Maria. 
 
Knights of Columbus Meeting: 
The K.C. members will have their monthly meeting this 
Monday evening, November 9th, at 6:30. 
 
Bishop’s Visit – Saturday, November 14th: 
Bishop Robert Marshall’s visit to Our Lady of Lourdes will 
be next Saturday afternoon, November 14th at 4:00 
mass. 
 
Annual Diocesan Appeal  Reminder: 
The 2020 ADA goal for Our Lady of Lourdes is $9,549.  
The diocese has received parishioner contributions in 
the amount of $6,043. If you have not made your ADA 
contribution yet, there is still time. Help us to meet the 
church’s ADA goal. If you have already donated to the 
ADA, we appreciate your generosity. Bishop Marshall 
will be appealing to parishioners for continued support 
of the Annual Diocesan Appeal. 
 
Altar Flowers: 
The flowers on the Altar this weekend are in 
remembrance of All Deceased Veterans by Lilly Dubea. 
 
Cemetery Information for Parishioners: 
Bruce Lemoine has resigned as president of the 
Cemetery Committee. Bruce is no longer affiliated with 
any business concerning the cemeteries. Until the 
committee identifies a cemetery plot person, all 
questions related to cemetery plots (purchase or burials) 
are to be addressed to Jason Dupuy @ (318)264-1908 or 
secondary contact Coral Lamartiniere @ (318)451-5202.  
 
 
 
 

 
A Very Special Thank You!! 
The cemetery committee, the 
church family, and residents of 
Fifth Ward would like to extend a 
huge thank you to Mr. Bruce 
Lemoine for his many years of 

service as the chairperson of the cemetery committee.  
He volunteered to take this position when Mr. Lany 
Dauzat needed a replacement. Bruce dedicated much of 
his personal time physically and on the phone 
concerning details and the sales of plots, maintenance 
and improvements of the graveyards, and was always 
available to people during difficult times. Bruce has done 
a wonderful job without any recognition! We thank you 
for your dedication, compassion, and patience in your 
service to the Church and the public! 

 
Our Lady of Lourdes Annual Fall Collection 

This year we ask that you consider giving a 
one-time generous donation to this special 
collection which is deposited exclusively into 
our church building fund account. Your 

support has enabled us to re-do the flooring of the CCD 
building and other upgrades. We are in the process of 
planning renovations to the present church hall which 
should occur within a few months. All these 
improvements have and will take place without a single 
loan. The generous support of our parishioners has 
allowed us to maintain and improve everything on the 
church grounds. Last year we had an outstanding fall 
collection. Thus far we have collected $ 4,340. We 
deeply appreciate your generosity in the past years as 
well; and hope you will support our Fall Collection this 
year!                                                                       Thank You!      

(Indicate “Fall” on the memo line of your check) 
 

 

 
 

Birthday Wishes to Father Kurian!! 
Father “K” celebrates his 65th birthday this Thursday, 
November 12th. May God grant you good health and 
blessings for the coming years Father! 


